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President’s Report  

Dear fellow NAPSA member, 
 
One of NAPSA’s biggest pharmacy awareness initiatives, Charity Cup has commenced. This year 
NAPSA is very proud to be supporting LIVIN, a not-for-profit, mental health charity founded with 
a mission to eradicate the stigma associated with mental illness in today’s modern society. I know 
the branches have already organised barbeques, chocolate drives, quiz nights and cocktail events 
to raise money for such a great cause, so keep up the good work! 
 
By turning the spotlight on causes previously considered taboo or controversial, we aim to 
encourage students not to be embarrassed about talking about their issues. Charity Cup is about 
more than just raising money for a worthy organisation; it’s also about showcasing student 
support of those often marginalised by society. I encourage and welcome you to support LIVIN by 
following the Everyday Hero Donation Page link: https://give.everydayhero.com/au/napsa-
charity-cup-2017-livin  
 
The winners of Charity Cup 2017 will be announced at NAPSA’s Annual Dinner on 
the 15th July in Melbourne. While on the subject of Annual Dinner, not only is NAPSA’s Annual 
Dinner coming up, so too is our Annual General Meeting (AGM). At the AGM, we will be voting 
the new Board for the 2017/2018 term. Any NAPSA member who wishes to apply for a board 
position, keep an eye out for emails for more information or contact your branch president and/or 
a NAPSA board member who can help out with your queries. AGM will be held on the weekend of 
July 15th in Melbourne. I look forward to seeing everyone there.  
 
NAPSA has recently signed revised agreements with both the Pharmaceutical Society of 
Australia (PSA) and Care Pharmaceuticals. PSA is the peak national professional pharmacy 
organisation representing all Australian pharmacists, as recognised by the government. They 
offer free student membership so make sure to sign up today! Care Pharmaceuticals are NAPSA’s 
providers of clinical education 
content in relation to dehydration and nasal saline irrigation. We are extremely pleased and 
excited to be able to continue our strong partnership with both of these organisations who value 
the contribution pharmacy students can make to the workplace.  
 
Wishing you all the for your upcoming assessment  deadlines! 

 
 

Shefali Parekh 
National President 
president@napsa.org.au 
 
“When you feel like quitting, think about why you started” 

 

https://give.everydayhero.com/au/napsa-charity-cup-2017-livin
https://give.everydayhero.com/au/napsa-charity-cup-2017-livin
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We have commenced Charity Cup 2017 in efforts to raise money and 
awareness for LIVIN. The annual, nationwide competition began on the 
3rd April and will run for two months, concluding on 26th May. 
Branch members are proudly supporting LIVIN, a not-for-profit, mental 
health charity founded with a mission to eradicate the stigma associated 
with mental illness in today's modern society. Their slogan, "It Ain't Weak 
to Speak", has resonated with many students, who themselves are 
advocates for mental health. NAPSA has already observed many 
members show solidarity and strength together with those afflicted with 
illness commonly found in the younger generation, such as depression 
and anxiety. 
 
NAPSA Pharmacy Awareness Chair, Vasilios Sotiropoulos, has worked 
quite closely with each branch committee chair in preparation for this 
year's campaign. "It's pleasing and very gratifying to work with students 
who are so passionate about the cause. Enthusiasm and drive is definitely 
quite noticeable with our pharmacy awareness chairs this year, and this will 
only mean that the funds raised will surpass last year's totals, in addition to 
spreading the word about LIVIN," said Mr Sotiropoulos. 
 
The branches this year have not wasted any time in raising money, with 
already $2000 being made within the first few days of the 
campaign. "We've organised an Everyday Hero website to track how 
branches place against each other in receiving online donations, but the 
involvement doesn't stop there. Branches have already had barbeques, 
organised chocolate drives, quiz nights and cocktail events all within such a 
short period of time," remarked Mr Sotiropoulos. Mr Sotiropoulos has 
hopes to eclipse the 2016 total in this year's campaign, "The bar has been 
set high, with our national target of $30, 000, but I have faith that our 
branches will fulfil this, given the great, immediate response across the 
nation." 
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2017 Charity Cup 

One common event, across all NAPSA branches, which is exciting all 
members is a session to have LIVIN representatives come to each state to 
present an educational event to students. "Whilst raising much needed funds 
for LIVIN is a goal for Charity Cup, we mustn't lose sight of the impact NAPSA 
can have by raising awareness about what LIVIN do to help those with mental 
illness,"said Mr Sotiropoulos. 
 
NAPSA President, Ms Shefali Parekh is proud to be working with Mr 
Sotiropoulos and his pharmacy awareness team on a campaign intended to 
remove the stigma surrounding mental illness. "By turning the spotlight on 
causes previously considered taboo or controversial, we aim to encourage 
students not to be embarrassed about talking about their issues". 
 
"Charity Cup is about more than just raising money for a worthy organisation; it's 
also about showcasing student support of those often marginalised by society". 
 
NAPSA encourages and welcomes the pharmaceutical industry to support 
LIVIN by following the Everyday Hero Donation Page link below. 
 
https://give.everydayhero.com/au/napsa-charity-cup-2017-livin  
 
 

 
 Vasilios Sotiropoulos  

 

Pharmacy Awareness Chair 

https://give.everydayhero.com/au/napsa-charity-cup-2017-livin
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Charity Cup Photos 

 



 

 

 
 

Charity Cup Photos 

Connecting Tomorrow’s Pharmacists 
www.napsa.org.au 

5 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

6 Connecting Tomorrow’s Pharmacists 
www.napsa.org.au 

GUAPS Busy Semester! 
 

GUAPS kicked off the year with new energy and fresh ideas thanks to our 
wonderful new committee and have had a busy couple of months planning 
the years functions, education events, rural trip and of course- Charity Cup! 
Committee members have been busy selling chocolates throughout the 
University and baking up a mountain of cookies, brownies and rainbow 
cupcakes to sell at our Bake Sale to raise money for Livin.  
 
We are also excited to have Smith & Nephew coming to Griffith to deliver an 
education session on Wound Care. The session on the 2nd of May will focus 
on the Pharmacists role in wound care as well as dressing solutions and 
applications.  
 
Finally I am also thrilled to announce that the 2017 GUAPS Masquerade Gala 
Ball will be held in the Grand Ballroom of the luxurious Hilton Surfers 
Paradise on Friday the 16th of June. This is not a night to be missed so save 
the date as tickets will be on sale soon! We hope to see you there in a mask 
and your black tie best!   
 
 
 
 

Until next time,  
 
GUAPS Love 
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It is finally starting to cool down here in NQ with temperatures even 
dropping below 20 degrees. With Charity Cup in full swing, the dedicated 
JCUPSA Pharmacy Awareness team has been very busy putting on a BBQ 
for all students and hosting an Easter-themed bake sale. We were also lucky 
enough to have a surprise visit from JCUPSA and IPSF Royalty – past 
president Mike McIntyre!  
 
Friday the 21st is our major event for the Charity Cup Period - a cocktail party 
held on the infamous Flinders Street.  It is also the first one we've had in 
years! Coming up in these next few weeks we are also hosting a Bunnings 
sausage sizzle which we hope will raise a lot of funds for this worthy cause.  
 
Our social chair has also been busy booking our venue for Pharmacy Ball! 
18th August is the date if any of our fellow NAPSA members will be in the 
Townsville area.  Historically it is our biggest night of the year and we are all 
very much looking forward to the night. 
Our AGM is coming up next month so watch this space for the fresh-faced 
committee that will be leading JCUPSA into the next financial year! 
 
As for the rest of Charity Cup, we challenge the rest of the branches to bring 
the fight in raising money for such a worthwhile charity! 
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Time to Renew PDL Membership  

Student membership with PDL is FREE so 
there's no excuse to be without professional 
indemnity insurance!  
 
Renew at www.pdl.org.au 

http://www.pdl.org.au/
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SUPA have once again had a busy couple of months. The highlight this time 
has definitely been the annual Sydney University Pharmacy Association 
Convention (SUPAC), held on Monday 10th April. The free Student 
Tradeshow was held in Sydney Uni’s famous Great Hall, which has striking 
architectural similarities to Hogwarts. It was an exciting day for all students, 
academics and working professionals from pharmacy and related allied health 
fields. 
 
There were representatives from The Pharmacy Guild of Australia, the PSA, 
the SHPA, the Defence Force, AACP, NAPE ITP, Medi Advice, Work the 
World, various industry bodies, pharmaceutical companies and recruitment 
agencies. 
 
As well as the tradeshow, exhibitors had the chance to give presentations to 
our students through a co-existing education program this year. Our post-
graduate faculty members (IMPACT) ran a Charity BBQ on the day, through 
which we raised money towards NAPSA’s Charity Cup (Livin). 
 
A special thanks to SUPA’s Professional Development Officer, Kylie Tran, for 
organising a very successful SUPAC 2017. We look forward to SUPAC 2018! 
 
For more photos, check out the album on SUPA’s facebook page.  

Connecting Tomorrow’s Pharmacists 
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Pharmacy Cricket offers scholarships to two pharmacy students in Australia every year. Keep your 
eyes peeled for our Facebook posts and emails later this year to find out how and when to apply for 
the 2017-18 scholarships!  
 
What motivated you to apply for the pharmacy cricket scholarship? 
 
Knowing that I was completing university in 2016 and would have many additional expenses being a 
pharmacy intern including new textbooks, membership fees and conferences prompted me to apply 
for additional funding. It is not often that you meet all of the criteria required to apply for a 
scholarship. So when this opportunity arose and I realised I met the criteria, I thought why not apply 
and see how I go, and it definitely payed off. 
 
How do you intend to utilise the scholarship?  
 
I will use the funding for my internship course fees, memberships for the PSA and SHPA, a new 
AMH and towards the PSA17 conference. 
 
What would your advice be to anyone considering applying? 
 
If you’re considering applying why not just do it. The application only takes an hour or so, and the 
application process itself allows you to reflect on your contributions to the pharmacy profession so 
far, and allows you to consider where you see yourself in pharmacy in the future and where you 
think the profession is heading.  This reflection process prompted me to recognise my skills, 
qualities, and contributions to both the community and the pharmacy profession and assisted in the 

preparation of my CV and cover letter to apply for internship positions. 

Pharmacy Cricket Scholarship Winners 
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What’s your favourite thing about pharmacy? 
 
I enjoy being able to assist people with managing their 
health conditions and to gain an understanding of their 
medications and how to use them both safely and 
effectively. I feel like as pharmacists we can really make a 
difference to the health and wellbeing of members of the 
community.  It is an exciting time to be a pharmacist with 
the profession continuing to grow as the diversity and skills 
of pharmacists are becoming better recognised within the 
community. I endeavour to continue to advocate for 
pharmacists and the growth of the profession and hope to 
find my niche within the profession.   

 
Renae Lloyd Scholarship 
Winner from SAPA 
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Pharmacy Cricket Scholarship Winners 

 
What motivated you to apply for the pharmacy cricket scholarship? 
 
I've been a part of Pharmacy cricket for around 5 years now. Greg Hodgson was a family 
friend and signed me up when he heard I was going to study Pharmacy. It's been a great 
organisation and I spoke to a few other members who encouraged me to apply for the 
scholarship.  
 
How do you intend to utilise the scholarship?  
 
The scholarship funds have actually been very helpful for me. I am studying abroad for my 
final semester of my degree and I am off to Boston, US in August of this year. The money 
from the scholarship will help me in funding my trip and studies while on exchange.  
 
What would your advice be to anyone considering applying? 
 
I think it's important for anyone who applies to really emphasise their ability to work in a 
team environment. Pharmacy is such a supportive profession and always one that relies on 
the work of those around you as much as your own so being able to demonstrate your 
ability to work with others as well as good leadership would help in applying!  
 
 
 
 

What’s your favourite thing about pharmacy? 
 
I really enjoy the mates you come out of 
pharmacy with. From group projects and tutorials 
at uni, to work colleagues, employers and even 
sporting friendships (through pharmacy cricket). 
It's a very small world out there and it's great to 
reach out and develop as many contacts as 
possible. Everyone's always happy to lend a hand 
and help you out when needed 
 
 
 

 

Will Clayton Scholarship 
Winner from SUPA 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

NAPSA is proudly supporting Livin for Charity Cup 2017! The CaSPA committee got 
together at the start of semester and began brainstorming ideas for events to host 
for this great cause.  
 
CaSPA kicked of Charity Cup nice and early with our annual gala ball. Held at the 
beginning of April, it was a great night for students to get together with other 
students from all year levels as well as faculty staff and sponsors and enjoy 
themselves with great food and a bit of dancing. Small proceeds from every ticket 
and a great selection of prizes were put up for silent auction throughout the night, 
ensuring Charity Cup season started great! 
 
Throughout the semester, CaSPA set up camp on UC campus and held a few good ol’ 
sausage sizzles. UC students love a sausage sizzle and we had great weather and 
atmospheres on both days. PSA joined us one day and helped engage the younger 
cohorts in getting involved with CaSPA and the pharmacy profession. We had a few 
hiccups – the tent flying away and the gas bottle emptying mid-cook to name a few- 
but that didn’t stop us! I would like to thank the committee and CaSPA members 
who took time out of their days to help keep the snags turning and proceeds coming!  
 
Our big CC cup event went ahead last week and was very successful. CaSPA 
members, their family and friends were invited to Be Our Guest and enjoy Beauty 
and the Beast at the local cinema, with all proceeds heading straight to Livin.  
Everyone, especially those who were procrastinating, loved the movie and had an 
awesome night. It was a great way to get together, involve all members of the public 
in Charity Cup and raise awareness of who Livin are and what they do.  

 
Thank you to everyone involved in any way with CaSPA’s Charity Cup events. 
Whether you donated money, time or both you are all appreciated and are part of the 
change in eliminating the stigma surrounding mental illness and getting help.  
 

 
 
 

CaSPA’s Charity Cup Campaign  
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#itaintweaktospeak 
 
Emelia Allocca  
Pharmacy Awareness Chair  
CaSPA  
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UoNAPS Update 

UONAPS has had a busy start to our first semester with a variety of 
educational and social events, as we kicked off our social calendar with our 
Commencement Pub Crawl in March. Our pub crawl themed ‘Something 
starting with P’ was a great success, providing our members with an awesome 
opportunity to meet new pharmacy students and create new connections 
across all pharmacy cohorts.  
 
Pharmacy education is always at the forefront of our learning and we were 
excited to have some of our members attend our local Annual Therapeutic 
Update 2017 in Terrigal, in addition to attending PSA’s Emergency 
Contraception: An Update On Down-Scheduling held at the University of 
Newcastle. 
 
During semester, we have been busy planning our upcoming Charity Cup to be 
held later this month in order to raise money for LIVIN. Our Charity Cup falls on 
the same week as our university’s Mental Health Day which is an awesome way 
to promote mental health awareness around campus. We’re planning a big 
bake sale, a massive success last year, as well as a Compliment Board to help 
spread good vibes and reduce the stigma on mental health. Following on 
LIVIN’s motto, ‘It ain’t weak to speak’ we will be setting up a ‘chill-out area’ for 
people to hang out and talk. A lot of hard work has gone into our planning and 
we are so honoured to be able to fundraise for an amazing charity. So stay 
tuned to our instagram page @uonaps for updates on the day ☺  
 
UONAPS is looking forward to the months ahead, with more social events to 
come, the upcoming AGM and UONAPS’ annual end of year ball in December.  

 

But that’s all for now, 
until next time! 
 
Abigail Lois Palibino 
NAPSA Liaison 
UONAPS 
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VPSA Kicks Off Charity Cup  
 

VPSA kicked off charity cup with a bang! We ran our first fundraiser event 
by a good old Bunning’s sausage sizzle. The entire VPSA family helped out 
to make the sausage sizzle a massive success. We have several other 
fundraiser events and activities coming up during the charity cup period 
which include our annual bake sale (where we attempt to bake).  
 
What else has been VPSA up to?  
 
VPSA in collaboration with RAPS, BAPS and PSA are hosting the annual 
Victorian Pharmacy Students Conference. The conference aims to bring 
together pharmacy students from all three pharmacy schools and inspire 
passionate young future pharmacists. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  Connecting Tomorrow’s Pharmacists 

www.napsa.org.au 
17 

PSA17 
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MIMS Pharmacy Guild Intern of the Year  

PROFILE 
We caught up with professional services pharmacist, former Guild Intern and winner of the 2016 
MIMS Pharmacy Guild Intern of the Year Award – Morgan Kennedy, to get her take on the 
positive impact early career pharmacists can have on the industry, and getting the most out of 
your intern year.  
 
GUILD: In your submission paper for the MIMS Pharmacy Guild Intern of the Year, you 
mentioned that during your intern year you set yourself the goal of trying to help community 
members as much as possible by offering a holistic health approach. Tell me more about how 
you achieved this? 
 
MORGAN: 
During my intern year I wanted our customers to feel as though they were receiving a holistic 
health approach - not just having a prescription filled. That’s why I set out to increase our 
professional services and the number of health promotions in store. By offering numerous health 
promotions, our community was able to get a better idea of what we can do as pharmacists and 
what services we can provide to them. I also completed a number of training opportunities so that 
I was able to provide better information and more services, like administering flu vaccinations.  
 
GUILD: During your time as the professional services pharmacist this past year, you aimed to 
increase the number of services your store was providing the community. Did you manage to 
reach that goal? 
 
MORGAN:  I was able to help lead and motivate our team to increase our professional services 
administered from 1500 to over 7000. This was above and beyond the goal that we had set for our 
pharmacy.  
 
GUILD: That’s an increase of almost 6,000 services per annum! Tell us a little about these 
services conducted, and how you managed to increase them so significantly. 
 
MORGAN: 
We have a team of motivated pharmacists, who believe in a common vision and are willing to 

come out from behind the dispensary, on to the floor. By being the professional services 
champion I helped to set targets and keep our team motivated to achieve them. I also reviewed all 
the different services available through GuildCare, and checked-in with each pharmacist to ensure 
they knew how to use them. There’s potential that pharmacists are delivering multiple services 
already, but if you don’t know how to properly record them then you have no proof it ever 
happened. To help raise awareness in the community of the different services we provide, I 
helped deliver multiple health promotions, around two per month on average. Some of these 
health promotions included: Mental Health Awareness, Asthma, Diabetes, Bowel Cancer, Breast 

Cancer, Heart Health, the list goes on.  

 



 

 

 
 
 
  

MIMS Pharmacy Guild Intern of the Year  
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GUILD: You’ve also helped your workplace receive multiple awards during your time there, 
could you elaborate?  
 
MORGAN: I feel privileged to have helped our pharmacy team to receive multiple awards, 
including a Mental Health Award for Promotion, Prevention and Early Intervention in the 
Community, GuildCare Pharmacy of the Year, Silver Status Healthier Workplace, now Gold 
Status, Capital Chemist of the Year, and Guild Pharmacy of the Year for Professional Innovation. 
 
GUILD: You also worked to raise awareness of the different ways in which your store could 
help community members. How did you achieve this? 
 
MORGAN: A pharmacist’s advice is often free, there aren’t many professional health services 
where you can walk in, get advice and walk out. We want patients to be more aware of how we 
can add value to their health, which is why our pharmacists are on the floor as full-access 
pharmacists, not behind the dispensary. They offer information about multiple health promotions 
and services, and sit down with patients in consult rooms, taking the time to hear their needs. We 
believe that many of our customers see value in our time and are aware of all the different ways in 
which we can help them.  
 
GUILD: Working as a pharmacist can sometimes mean you get stuck behind the counter and 
in the dispensary. You were responsible for setting goals that aimed to get the pharmacists 
out from behind the dispensary and on to the floor and consult rooms. Tell us a little more 
about why you thought this was important, and how you implemented this in store? 
 
MORGAN:  
To be able to have a pharmacist on the floor and in the consult rooms you  have to have a really 
good team around you that allows you to provide services at almost any time. By predefining 
agreed goals, I was able to keep the team motivated in providing services. Health promotions also 
help to get pharmacists on the floor as they are a great way to start a conversation with a patient 
about their health.  
 
GUILD: On top of everything else, you also organised a number of charity events that helped 
raise over $6,000 for national charities! Could you tell us about your selected charities and 
why they’re so important to you? 
 
MORGAN: 
The charity we raised the most money for and is the most important to us is Beyond Blue. Our 
team recently lost a staff member to suicide. This terrible loss really affected our team and made 
us realise the importance of starting conversations by raising awareness and reducing stigma.  
Other charities we raised money for have been part of the Capital Chemist family for a long time, 
such as the Eden Monaro Cancer Support Group, which helps families in need. 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MIMS Pharmacy Guild Intern of the Year  
 
GUILD: You also dedicate time to educating younger patients, tell us a little about what 
you speak to these groups about. 
 
MORGAN: Our team does ‘wisdom talks’ to students of any age, as well as seniors and we 
discuss and teach them about different health issues and medications. These health issues 
include drugs and alcohol, smoking, epilepsy, diabetes and medication management. It’s 
especially important to teach younger children about diabetes and epilepsy as they may 
have someone in their class with these illnesses and it is therefore important for them to 
understand what is happening and know what to do should something happen.  
 
GUILD: What sort of training have you undertaken to improve your industry knowledge 
and skills, and how do you think these have benefited you during your career? 
 
MORGAN: I have undertaken numerous trainings to improve my knowledge and skill set 
including, Vaccination Training, Asthma Education workshops, Mental Health First Aid, 
Compression Stocking workshop and recently I was trained in sleep apnoea diagnosis and 
treatment. These trainings were crucial in helping to expand our professional services and 
have helped me to become more confident in different areas of health.  
 
GUILD: You also write a blog, which we’ve featured on The Dispensary Facebook 
channel – tell us a little about the topics you cover and why you think it’s important to 
share? 
 
MORGAN: Every time we do an instore health promotion we like to write a blog about it to 
summarise the key information into something easy to read for our patients. We also believe 
the blog is important in keeping up to date and integral information on the internet. It is so 
easy to click on blogs or discussion groups that have misleading information and we hope 
that our blog will evolve into something were people go to get the right information they 
need.  
 
GUILD: What advice would you give current pharmacy students who want to get ahead 
in their career? 
 
MORGAN: Professional Services and being digitally engaged are two directions in which 
pharmacy is headed, so if you can get a handle on those you will set yourself up for the 
future. This is one of the reasons why the Guild Intern Training Program is so great, as it 
helps you to use platforms such as GuildCare to step you through professional services.  
 

 
 
 

Connecting Tomorrow’s Pharmacists 
www.napsa.org.au 

20 



 

 

 
 
 

MIMS Pharmacy Guild Intern of the Year  
 

GUILD: What advice would you give current Interns, working through their intern year? 
 
MORGAN: Your intern year is going to be one of the most stressful times of your life due to 
the oral and written exam. It is important to surround yourself with a support group who you 
can study with, learn from and share experiences with.  Remember with each patient 
interaction you have a chance to learn and improve yourself, whether it be counselling on a 
drug you know really well or counselling on something you are just learning about. Don’t be 
afraid to say you don’t know something, as that is an opportunity to learn.  
 
 
GUILD: What are you planning on doing with the $4,000 educational grant from MIMS 
Australia?  
 
MORGAN: I plan on becoming an Asthma Educator and a Diabetes Educator. I have seen 
firsthand how helpful these degrees have been to both customers and pharmacists. 
Customers receive easy access to information, education and support, while the pharmacists 
are more confident in their knowledge of these disease states and are able to provide more 
services to patients.  
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PSA’s Upcoming Education Events 

May 
New South Wales 
02 Bridging the Gap - COPD Treatment and Management - Tamworth  
02 NHVPA/PSA Biosimilar Medicines – Callaghan 
02 CPD Plans: Meet the New PBA Requirements – Chatswood 
03 Bridging the Gap - COPD Treatment and Management – Orange 
06 Provide CPR – Liverpool 
06 Provide First Aid – Liverpool 
16 Bridging the Gap - COPD Treatment and Management - Central Coast 
16 Bridging the Gap - COPD Treatment and Management - Batemans Bay 
17 Land Your Dream Job: CV and Interview Workshop – Pyrmont 
17 Bridging the Gap - COPD Treatment and Management – Ballina 
17 Bridging the Gap - COPD Treatment and Management – Wagga Wagga 
23 Bridging the Gap - COPD Treatment and Management – Dubbo  
24 Don’t Just Manage...Lead! – Pyrmont 
29 PSA Intern Training 2017 Workshop Two - Sydney A 
 
Queensland  
03 PSA Immunisation Training QLD – Dutton Park 
03 Bridging the Gap - COPD Treatment and Management – Townsville 
06 Changing the Way We Think About Blood Pressure Management – Brisbane 

 
South Australia 
11 Statins: Patient Selection Is Key To Clinical Benefit – Ardrossan 
 
Tasmania 
30 CPD Plans: Meet the New PBA Requirements – Hobart 
31 CPD Plans: Meet the New PBA Requirements – Launceston  
 
Victoria 
02 Monthly Lecture: Drugs In Sport – Parkville  
10 Webinar: Victorian Pharmacy Pharmacotherapy Part 2 
16 Provide CPR – Parkville 
16 Provide First Aid – Parkville 
19, 20, 21, 22 Vic Program of Study For Immunisers - Parkville 
 



 

 

 
 
 

PSA’s Upcoming Education Events 

23 
Connecting Tomorrow’s Pharmacists 

www.napsa.org.au 

22 APSIG: PGP and Drug Interactions In Your Patients – Parkville  
27 Mental Health First Aid – Parkville 
 
Western Australia 
03 Under Pressure- Hypertension Guidelines Update – Subiaco 
11 Having the Confidence To Say "No" - ECP Supported Workshop – Subiaco  
21 2017 WA Annual Seminar – Perth  
 
June 
Australian Capital Territory 
14 Evening Function: Welcome To the Profession – Canberra 
 
New South Wales 
04 Provide CPR – Cremorne 
04 Provide First Aid – Cremorne 
04 Clinical Update – Bowral 
06 Re-thinking HIV Prevention With Pre - Exposure Prophylaxis – UTS 
20 Bridging the Gap - Falls Prevention – Liverpool  
20 Bridging the Gap - Falls Prevention – Parramatta  
21 Bridging the Gap - Falls Prevention – Concord West 
21 Bridging the Gap - Falls Prevention – Bankstown 
24 Clinical Update - Port Macquarie 
25 Clinical Update – Coffs Harbour  
26 Bridging the Gap - Falls Prevention – Woollahra 
26 Bridging the Gap - Falls Prevention – Katoomba 
27 Bridging the Gap - Falls Prevention – Kogarah 
 
Queensland  
07 PSA Immunisation Training QLD – Dutton Park 

10 Provide CPR – Dutton Park 
10 Provide First Aid – Dutton Park  
28 Dementia Friendly Pharmacy Toolkit - Pharmacist Workshop – Dutton Park 
29 Dementia Friendly Pharmacy Toolkit - Pharmacist Workshop – Cairns  
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www.napsa.org.au 
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PSA’s Upcoming Education Events 
 

Tasmania 
14 Workshop: Dementia Friendly Pharmacy Toolkit – Launceston  
15 Workshop: Dementia Friendly Pharmacy Toolkit – Hobart 
 
Victoria 
06 ML: Re-thinking HIV Prevention With Pre-exposure Prophylaxis – Parkville 
22 Webinar: Victorian Pharmacy Pharmacotherapy Part 2 
26 APSIG: Thyroid Diseases – Parkville 
27 ECP - Having the Confidence To Say 'No' – Parkville 
 
Western Australia 
07 Bridging the Gap - COPD Bunbury 
13 Wound Care Case Studies – APSIG – Subiaco 
20 Incontinence -The Pharmacist's Role In Continence Management – Subiaco 
28 Bridging the Gap - COPD Albany 
 


